Dear Weimar Wildcat Parents and Guardiaons,

On behallf of the staff at Weimar Elementary School, | am happy to
welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year! We look forward to a
wonderful school year with your children. We strive to make every
school day engaging, meaningful, and memorable for our
students.

We invite you to become an active participont in our school
community through volunteering, joining our PTO, and attending
ond supporting school events. We will host multiple fomily events
on compus throughout the school year, and hope to see you at
each one!

We truly believe that communication is the key to a successful
educational experience. Classroom teachers will be using Remind
to share messages and important reminders with parents. A
newsletter will be attached to every progress report and report
card with important information from the principal’s office. Please
do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher or the office if you
need additional information.

Weimar Elementary School is a great place to learn, and we are
privileged to help raise Weimar Wildcats! We appreciate your
support and look forward to an awesome school year together!

Yours Truly,
Kristy Joanecka
Weimar Elementary Principal




